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Dear County Commissioner,

 

I have been a resident of Lealman since 1947. I have lived on what was once
Lealman Avenue and have seen such changes as Haines Rd get replaced by US 19.
I remember when Lealman was a place you would really want to raise a family. Lately
though I have also seen a lot of crime and poverty and it breaks my heart. I know that
there are lots of changes happening and at my age I don’t really have the ability to
speak up as much as I used to. On Tuesday, December 15 you will be selecting four
new members to the Lealman CRA board. When you make your selection I would
urge you to consider Jeremy Heath as one of your choices. I believe he cares deeply
about making Lealman a place we would all be happy to call home.  Thank you for
your time

 

Sincerely,
Lloyd and Phyllis Bickel
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